From: Dean Cummings

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Cc: Leah Timberlake Sullivan; The Morrows

Subject: Habanero Tacos Mexican Grill & Bar Corp Entertainment License
Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 10:58:25 AM

Dear Sirs:

I am writing to personally support the application of Habanero Tacos Mexican Grill & Bar
Corp for an Entertainment License.

My only concerns would be volume and how late the performances run. Unfortunately
| don't know those details because | just was made aware of this application
yesterday via the ENS system. | would have liked to host a public forum in advance of
the hearing to discuss the concerns of neighbors and the vision of the operator.

This recommendation is not the official position of the Union Park District Council.
Dean Cummings

1910 Marshall Ave, St Paul, MN 55104

612-516-3326

Co-Chair
Union Park District Council Committee on Land Use and Economic Development
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